
Clubs at Thomas Jones 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Please find attached detailed information about clubs at Thomas Jones Autumn Term  

(Half/Termly), which will be starting Week Commencing 8th September 2025. In the list, you 

will find the following information: 

 The Club name  

 The age range of each club and number of spaces available 

 The price of each club 

 Duration of each club session 

 Duration of the whole club in weeks 

 Location where the club will take place 

In addition, a letter will be sent out detailing further information about the club due to start. 

As a reminder, places in clubs will operate on a first come, first serve basis. 

How to register 

When registering your interest in a club, please email clubs@thomasjones.co.uk  ONLY 

clearly stating the following: 

 Your child’s name and year group 

 The name of the club 

 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR RESPONSE TO THE SCHOOL’S ‘INFO’ EMAIL. 

THIS WILL CAUSE YOU TO MISS THE ‘FIRST COME’ BASIS. 

Once your child is successfully given a place in a group, you will receive an additional email 

confirming this place. If you do not receive a confirmation email, it is that the places are full 

for this  term.  

Please do not send money in until you receive this confirmation email. All club money 

must be given to Angela on the first day of the club. 

Please note also that there is a new club (Chess Club). The fees for this club is 

not managed by the school.  There is an attachment which gives all the 

information about the club and instructions on fees and how to apply. 

If you have any questions, please email clubs@thomasjones.co.uk or see Mrs Natasha 

Peurois  or Angela Briscoe School Receptionist. 

Kind regards, 

 

Natasha Peurois 

Club co-ordinator  
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